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May 2016 

A Letter from the Chamber President 

Ahhh it’s Spring and sunshine is right around corner! The chamber has been busy trying to create 
a bit of our own sunshine. Our next community event is Celebrate Bondurant. This outdoor event 
with live entertainment will be fun for all ages. Celebrate Bondurant will be held June 3rd, will 
start at 6 P.M., and will be located between Founders and Reclaimed Rails. The entertainment is 
a nice mix of rock and country. Please bring your own seating. Come up and find out who the band 
is, we think you and your family will have a wonderful time.  

Also in June, all Bondurant residents will receive our chamber membership directory. Keep your 
eyes peeled and use our directory as your reference to conduct your business. The businesses listed 
within the guide are members of Bondurant’s Chamber of Commerce and have invested time and 
money into supporting our chamber and community. Show the listed businesses some love and 
support by shopping local. 

Every new resident of Bondurant receives a tote bag…”New Mover Bag”…and the bag contains 
pertinent information about Bondurant as well as promotional items participating businesses would 
like to include. Any business can participate. There are no catches, no strings attached. It’s easy to 
participate. This is a benefit the chamber provides to businesses within our community. Please 
contact us at the email below if you’d like to participate and we will take care of the rest.  

Bondurant is a community full of high character people and as our population continues to increase 
we need to maintain the culture of our town. This requires action and the action comes from you. 
Your involvement creates a sense of community, an identity on which we all can believe in. An 
identity that unites all of us. Without this we become just an ordinary town. Here is something you 
can do and have fun at the same time...Bondurant has many events planned this summer. Beginning 
in May Bondurant is hosting multiple outdoor music concerts and your participation in the 
upcoming events creates a sense of togetherness that we can all be proud of. Please join us! We 
look forward to seeing you. 

Dr. Steven Neville, President 
Bondurant Area Chamber of Commerce 


